August 20xx
Dear Parents:

Welcome to the start of a new school year. I am excited to teach your student about the incredible mathematics God has placed in our universe. This letter is to introduce you to the curriculum and give you some ideas about how to help your child succeed this year.

Middle school students will be using the [Publisher] textbook series.  These are excellent texts in which important concepts are made understandable through clear visual explanations and examples. Another helpful resource, the website www.website.com provides test and quiz practice, extra challenges, and problem solving help. This website can be a great tool to help your child practice throughout the year.

As a parent, you are a huge part of your child’s success. Here are some things you can do to help make this an outstanding year for your student. 
· Ensure that your child does his or her homework on a regular basis.  The key to success in math is for your child to do each homework assignment to the best of his or her ability. Check your child’s planner each night to make sure all of his or her assignments have been completed. If they are struggling, help them figure out the problems or find someone who can. 
· Use [your school’s online program] and check it regularly. This program provides an efficient way for me to communicate with you about your child’s progress, assignments, tests, and other events. Ask me or the office for more information.
· Encourage your child to study his or her notes regularly. Taking just five minutes each night to read over the notes from the current chapter will help your student better remember the concepts and perform well on tests and quizzes.

· Encourage your child to always do his or her best. Effort makes all the difference. Colossians 3:23 states, “And whatever you do, do it heartily, as to the Lord and not to men.” Adopt this attitude, and everything else will fall into place. 

I am excited about the opportunity to help your student develop strong mathematical knowledge and skills. If you have any questions or concerns at any time during the year, please feel free to contact me. You can reach me at teacher@school.edu 
Respectfully,

Mrs. Linda M. Kardamis



